
Plainview-Old Bethpage Schools named among  

Best Communities for Music Education  
 

               The Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District proudly announces its selection as one 

of the National Association for Music Merchants Foundation's Best Communities for Music 

Education for the eighth consecutive year. Out of thousands of applications, Plainview-Old Bethpage 

is one of 925 districts chosen for this prestigious recognition. 

               This honor reflects the district's unwavering commitment to providing exceptional music 

education opportunities to its students. The dedication and hard work of the music and performing 

arts staff, along with the strong support from the Board of Education, administration, staff, parents, 

and community members, have contributed to this remarkable achievement. 

       "We are incredibly proud of our district's continuous recognition as one of the Best 

Communities for Music Education," said Dr. Mary O’Meara, Superintendent of Schools. "This 

accolade underscores our commitment to offering a comprehensive education that includes music 

and the arts." 

                           


